
 

 

 

 

26 January 2023 

 

Don’t miss out on the chance to make a nomination in this 
year’s Mayor’s Award for Service to the Community 

 

It’s not too late to make your nomination to The Mayor’s Award for Service to the Community 2023. 
Nominations are currently open and must be submitted before Friday 3 February 2023. 

The Mayor of Guildford, Councillor Dennis Booth, said: 

“With just one week to go until nominations close I am calling on our communities to put forward 
anyone who deserves to be celebrated. These awards are an important part of recognising the 
people in Guildford who go above and beyond to improve the lives of local people and I need your 
help to make that happen. 

“The nomination form is quick and easy to complete. So, if you know an individual or a group that 
has gone the extra mile and you would like to see them celebrated by the community they serve, I 
encourage you to submit a nomination today!” 

To submit a nomination, you can: 

    Submit your nomination through the Mayor's pages on our website 

    email CivicSecretary@guildford.gov.uk 

    call 01483 444031 for a form 

Completed paper forms should be sent to: The Mayor’s Office, Guildford Borough Council, Millmead 
House, Millmead, Guildford, GU2 4BB. 

 

Nominations are accepted in good faith but please provide a 
supporting letter. An individual or organisation cannot win more 
than once, so please do not nominate a previous winner. Details of 
the nominator will be shared with the recipient upon request. 

 

 

 


